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PORT OF SILLOTH  
 NOTICE TO MARINERS  

NO. 04/2015 (revised 11/09/15) 

 

LOCAL PORT SERVICE (LPS) 
  

CHANGE TO INBOUND VHF REPORTING PROCEDURE  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, vessels are instructed to make contact with ‘Silloth 
Harbour Radio’ (VHF CH12) as detailed below. 
 
For Inbound passages VHF contact should be made approximately 2 hours prior to high 
water Silloth, before the vessel passes Maryport, at position 54° 42.2’N 003° 34.0’W.  
 
The following information must be provided to the LPS: 
  

• Number of persons on board (including pilot). 

• Draft.  

• Any defects. 

• Request for supply of fresh water. 
 
An additional VHF report should be made to ‘Silloth Harbour Radio’ when 1.0nm from the 
‘Solway Buoy’. 
 
For Outbound passages VHF contact must be made prior to letting go. The following 
information must be provided: 
 

• Number of persons on board (including pilot). 

• Draft.  

• Any defects. 

• Destination. 
 

A final VHF report should then be made to ‘Silloth Harbour Radio’ on clearing the ‘Solway 
Buoy’. 
 
 

Capt E.H.Deeley - Harbour Master - Silloth Docks 
 

2nd September 2015 
 

www.abports.co.uk/Marine/Short_Sea_Ports/Silloth/ 

 
This notice supersedes ‘General Notice to Master/Pilots 01/15 which is hereby cancelled.  
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Please see below for a full list of in force NtM’s. 
 
 

 
Current ‘In Force’ Notices to Mariners: 
 
04/2013 - Boarding and Landing of Pilots 
03/2014 - Port of Silloth Breakwater - Wooden Dolphin/Lights 
06/2014 - Port of Silloth Breakwater – Installation of Temporary F.G. Light 
09/2014 - Navigation Buoys 
10/2014 - Navigation Waypoints 
01/2015 - Silloth Sewage Outfall Beacon – Light Extinguished 
02/2015 - Maximum Draft Calculation 
03/2015 - New Dock Entrance - Installation of Navigation Lights 
04/2015 – Change to Inbound VHF reporting procedures  
 

 


